

Spring Egg Hunt in The Commons Saturday, April 7, 2007 10AM

Please bring 10 filled plastic eggs to share, and a basket for gathering.

Older kids hide for the younger kids. Grouping by age for sure fun filled hunting and finding.

Grown up and kid friendly refreshments provided.

All Residents Welcome!

Bring the grandkids!



Important Notice

New BOD Members Wanted

CCH is an awesome neighborhood. We have great social activities, an effective communications structure (cchca yahoo group, newsletter and website), a beautiful park and pavilion, a means to connect to your community, the list goes on. But, we can only continue to reap and revel in these benefits if more residents volunteer a tiny bit of their time and effort to keep the momentum going.

For the curious folks out there, it sounds like a daunting task to be on a board with lengthy meetings. It's really not. It's an intergenerational group of neighbors that care about the community and want to see it thrive. It's fun!

What are your talents? What can you contribute?

A new board of directors will be voted in at the next general meeting on May 16. If you or someone you know is interested in any of the following positions, please let me know. As chair of the nominating committee, I will be compiling nominations and making suggestions to the board by March 30. Position descriptions are available in your CCHCA telephone directory.

Several positions are available: President, VP Civic Affairs, VP Membership, VP Social Activities, VP Community Safety, Treasurer, and Historian. We also have several vacancies for Block Captains.

Call or email me (or I'll call you!) to make sure you'll have that opportunity to participate at the planning level. Be on the Board!

Katie Baxter-Gagen 703-385-7737 katiepbg@yahoo.com

C'mon Down to The Commons

Its time for a little spring cleaning and sprucing of The Commons. We'll be spreading mulch, carrying away debris, and maybe planting. Bring gloves, shovels, rakes, elbow grease and wheelbarrows.

Sunday, April 15 raindate Sunday, April 22 3:00PM



Please contact Nasrin Lescure for questions at 703-591-2452